
25th March 2022 

 

Notice of the postpone implementation for the revision of  

the number of free counter transaction 

 

In view of the development of current pandemic situation in Hong Kong, Bank of China 

(Hong Kong) Limited (“BOCHK”) always support the business needs of our corporate 

customers. The revision of the number of free counter transaction which to be effective 

from 1st April, 2022, will be postponed until further notice.  

 

The number of free counter transaction (Monthly) will be remained as below: 

General Company 

Account / Business 

Lite 

Business Integrated 

Account 

Business Integrated 

Account – Plus」 

Business Integrated 

Account – Elite 

10 transactions 30 transactions 50 transactions 50 transactions 

 

For enquiries, please contact us via Online Chat or call our Corporate Customer Service 

Hotline (852) 3988 2288. 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited 

 

 


